Town of Sampson
Board Meeting Minutes
11/01/2022

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Chairman Jerabek. Present
were Supervisors King and Butterfield, Clerk/Treasurer Gehl, Road Patrolman
Richardson, and one guest.

There was no public comment.

There were no corrections/additions to the October 24™ meeting minutes.
Supervisor King made a motion to approve the minutes as presented, Supervisor
Butterfield seconded the motion and all voted aye. Motion carried.

OLD BUSINESS:

The board then continued discussing the 2023 proposed budget. Significant
increases in many areas resulted in the need to eliminate just under $70,000 in
proposed expenditures for 2023. After some discussion, it was decided to take the
necessary cuts out of the transportation budget specifically blacktopping/chip
sealing. The final proposed budget was then determined to be $582,099.

NEW BUSINESS:

The board next considered the budget to be presented to the electorate.
Supervisor Butterfield made a motion to present the detailed 2023 proposed
budget in the amount of $582,099 to the electorate, Supervisor King seconded the
motion and all voted aye. Motion carried.

The board then discussed the progress being made with the town financial
records and other organizational necessities with new Clerk/Treasurer Gehl.
Significant progress has been made in properly organizing and categorizing bill
paying for the Town. Gehl stated that she was making substantial progress and
would continue to use the Estella town clerk/treasurer for help in these matters.

OTHER BUSINESS:

The next regular board meeting will be held on Monday, November 14™ 2022 @ 6
p-m.

The annual budget meeting for the electorate to approve the 2023 town budget will
be held on Monday, November 21 @ 6 p.m.

There being no further business to conduct at this time, Supervisor Butterfield
made a motion to adjourn, Supervisor King seconded the motion and all voted aye.
Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 8:40 p.m.

Susan Gehl
Clerk/Treasurer



